CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL

P.O. Box 671350 Chugiak, Alaska 99567

April 22, 2004

TO:

Municipality of Anchorage

Mayor's Office P.O. Box 196650

Anchorage, AK 99519-6650

SUBJECT:

Chugiak Fire Service Area

Board of Supervisors

Dear Mayor Begich,

At the monthly meeting of the Chugiak Community Council (Council), held on April 15, 2004, the Council discussed the open seat on the Board of Supervisors for the Chugiak Fire Service Area (CFSA). Mr. Dan Kendall has volunteered for the position and the Council voted unanimously to endorse Dan.

Dan Kendall has strived for years to make our community a better place in which to live. Dan has always been an advocate for the Chugiak Volunteer Fire and Rescue Department. He was worked on our local road board, the Municipal Platting Board, the Anchorage Convention and Visitors Bureau Board, the Anchorage Economic Development Board, and the 1996 Arctic Winter Games Board. For several terms, Dan represented Chugiak on the Anchorage Assembly. This community is extremely thankful for his many years of faithful and dedicated service.

The Council respectfully requests that you appoint Mr. Dan Kendall to the CFSA Board of Supervisors. He will be a true asset to the CFSA.

You can contact me at 688-6575 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Merten Bangernann-Johnson

President

Chugiak Community Council

Cc Michael Johnson/Boards and Commissions Board of Supervisors/CFSA Dan Kendall/Chugiak